
FoNC walk in aid of Children in Need – 26th December 2018 
 
I am sending out details of our walk on the 26th November early as it is an addition to our 
normal third Monday of the month walks.  This walk is actually on the fourth Monday and is 
a fund raising event for Children in Need.  All participants will be invited to make a 
minimum donation of five pounds in order to participate in a lovely walk and 
enjoy  delightful company! This walk is not just for FONC members so do please feel free to 
invite as many relatives or friends as you wish.  Doggie friends come for free and will be 
welcome in the pub! 
 
The walk is 5.5 miles long and is a very easy, flat walk with one very short incline that 
should not cause anyone a problem.  It will start from The Cricketers at Littlewick Green post 
code SL6 3RA and will take us through woodland and open fields 
 
For those of you wishing to stay for lunch we will be pre ordering at the pub prior to the start. 
Sandwiches and hot food will be available. 
 
As usual we will meet at the Village Hall departing prompt at 9.30am.  If you are leaving 
your car there please ensure that you park opposite the Scout/Guide building adjacent to Bon 
Ami 
If you intend going direct please meet outside the pub at 10am.  Parking is available along the 
road immediately in front of the pub 
 
I hope you will be able to join us.  If you are unable to do so but would like to contribute do 
let me, Neil or Veronica have your donation preferably before the event. 
 
If the weather is looking unsuitable for walking I will send out an email on the Sunday 
advising that it is being postponed and notifying you of a new date. 
 
Details of our regular November walk will be sent out in due course - we haven't pre walked 
it as yet. 
 
Lynn McMinn will be sending out the Xmas menu imminently. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ron 
Tel: 01494 562240 
Mob: 07748 255023 
 


